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QUESTION 1272

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 19 MAY 2017
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 17- 2017)

1272.	Mr S J F Marais (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

Has the investigation into CAS 127/6/2016 lodged at the Lyttelton Police Station in Pretoria been finalised; if so, what was the full outcome of the said investigation; if not, what is the current status of the said investigation?
NW1414E

REPLY:

No.
The investigation into the case docket, Lyttelton CAS 127/06/2016, has not been concluded. A witness statement from a person, who is currently in Burundi, and two witness statements from personnel at the offices of the Department of Home Affairs, must still be obtained.
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